March 23, 2023
Weber County Planning Department:

Sunnyfield, LLC understands that code change to the Form Based Code is coming which would no longer
require workforce housing on our project. Sunnyfield LLC requests that you remove the two Form Based
Code - Workforce Housing lots from our application and that our project is considered without any
Workforce Housing.

Please contact me at (801) 232-4153 with any questions.

Sincerel;

Shawn Clegg
(Manager) Sunnyfield, LLC




